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I highly appreciate the work done by Arab West Report (AWR) for promoting
understanding and building mutual trust between the Arab and the West. AWR is
distinguishably active in inter-faith, inter-cultural, inter-civilization dialogue.

We have a practical experience with the prestigious AWR, and we were satisfied
with their program and approach. As an expression of trust, we welcomed Drs.
Cornelis Hulsman to introduce himself and present AWR in the Faculty of Languages
and Translation, Al-Azhar University. His presentation was received well and was

instructive to our Students.
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